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Dear Creeker Families, 

Our Thursday Chartwells School Lunch Program will begin once again, starting NEXT WEEK, with first delivery on Thursday, October 4th!  This program will run every Thursday for the entire school year. 

Chartwells’ nut-free meals are produced at the Fredericton High School cafeteria.  This school lunch program offers a variety of choices and enables parents/guardians to order online using credit card (at this time, debit payment is not available; we will advise when this feature becomes available).  Visa Debit is also accepted.    

Online ordering is NOW AVAILABLE at:  www.schoollunchorder.ca .  Those wishing to order must first create an account, and then sign in. When creating your account, you will be asked to indicate your child’s Grade and Homeroom Teacher (entering a Room # is NOT necessary; however please be sure to include your child’s grade and homeroom teacher’s name).    

Each Chartwells meal ($5.25 total, no tax) includes a veggie option and a fruit option.  Snacks are also available (prices for each snack item are indicated next to each item).  Chartwells uses whole grain & enriched white products, and their meats & vegetables are local NB products!  

A few reminders regarding Chartwells:

· You have the option of placing your online order for weeks at time, months at a time OR on a weekly basis – it’s up to you! (PLEASE NOTE: if you choose to order on a weekly basis, there is a 25 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1¢ admin fee; however, if you order for two or more weeks at a time, there is no fee)

· If you choose to order on a WEEKLY basis, your order may be placed on any day, at any time, as long as your order is in by 7:00 a.m. Tuesday the week of delivery

· Please save your email confirmation until your child’s order has been received
· To place your order, go to: www.schoollunchorder.ca
· In the case of a Thursday school cancellation due to weather, Chartwells orders will be delivered on Friday.

Attached please find a brief description of some of the items offered on the Chartwells menu.  For further details on any food items, please contact the cafeteria supervisor, Tammy Webb, at tammy.webb@compass-canada.com .

FYI: Garden Creek School’s lunch program is volunteer-run and is not a fundraising program. ( 

If you have any questions or concerns, or need help placing your online order, please feel free to contact me at yerxa@rogers.com   (  

Jodie Yerxa

Lunch Program Coordinator 
Garden Creek Home & School








